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NORTH EAST (OUTER) AREA COMMITTEE 

 
MONDAY, 25 OCTOBER 2010 

 
NOTICE OF DECISIONS ELIGIBLE FOR CALL-IN 

 
DEADLINE FOR CALL-IN  

 
TUESDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 2010 – 5.00 P.M., 

 
Set out below is a summary of the Executive Function only decisions taken at 
the meeting of the North East Outer Area Committee held on Monday, 25 
October 2010.  The wording used does not necessarily reflect the actual 
wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 

• For further information on any of the below items, please contact the 
report author, or Rory Barke, Area Manager on (0113) 3367627. 

• For advice on calling in a decision, please contact the Head of Scrutiny 
and Member Development, Peter Marrington on (0113) 395 1151. 

 
 

6. WELLBEING FUND 2010/11 - UPDATE REPORT  

RESOLVED –  

(a) That the Committee’s revised revenue and capital Wellbeing 
Budgets for 2010/11, and the projects in development, be noted; 

(b) That in respect of the administrative error in relation to the 
additional £50k allocated by Executive Board being included in the 
2008/09 c/f figure and then mistakenly added in again to the ward 
balances reported to Area Committee in July 2009 and subsequently, 
this Committee conveys it’s dissatisfaction and frustration with regard 
to this error and requests the Director of Environment and 
Neighbourhoods to investigate and report back at the next meeting in 
December 2010; 

(c) That the application in respect of the proposed High Ash Drive 
allotments for £5,000 (revenue) (Alwoodley Ward) be deferred for more 
information around access issues and re-considered at the next 
meeting in December 2010. 

 
 


